Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, August 07, 2014 9:04 AM

To: 'mroberts@ci.emeryville.ca.us'

Subject: FW: ACEH Correspondence for RO3068
Attachments: DIR_L_2014-08-06.pdf

Mike,

| apparently forgot to remove Markus’s email address and insert your email address for this letter regarding the Lane
Splitters Pizza site 3645 San Pablo Ave. I’ll update that shortly. Sorry for the oversight.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Leite, Monica, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2014 3:56 PM

To: 'CMacleod@chevron.com'; 'stuart@placeworks.com'; 'mniebanck@ci.emeryville.ca.us'; 'vic@lanesplitterpizza.com'
Cc: 'gbarclay@craworld.com’; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO3068

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0003068
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



